
We would like to thank everyone who attended our Easter Craft 
Event. It was lovely to see all of the children’s creations. We will 
be drawing the raffle at the Easter Bonnet Parade on Tuesday 2nd 
April. Tickets can be purchased at the parade.   

This week we had a visit from Kerry the librarian. The children 
thoroughly enjoyed singing songs and learning actions to her 
books. She has even asked if she can come and visit us at 
Edwinstowe library. 

We have been very impressed with the children’s homework this 
half term. Keep sending it in. You can also email it to us.   

jstafford@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk 

ssharp@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk  

sgrant@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk 

kfarrow@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk  

 
 

 

   
  
  
   
 
 

  
 

 

 

  

 

 

Respect 
Use the THRASS 
chart and phonic 
mats to help your 
friends practise 
their phonics 

sounds.  
 
 
 

Creativity 

To write silly 
sentences.  

 

Determination 

To complete 
number lines and 

100 squares.  

 

Good Choice 
 

Go on an Easter 
egg hunt outside.  

 

 

Maths 
Discussing 

what we do 
at different 
times of the 

day.  

Excellence 
 

Big Maths Beat 
That 

(addition 
calculations) 

 

 

Question 

How do we 
celebrate 
Easter? 

Diary dates 
Tuesday 2nd April- Easter bonnet parade.  
9:15am and 2:45pm in the school hall 
Tuesday 23rd April- Return to school  
Tuesday 30th April- Badger Library Visit 
 

 

Phonics 
Kipper Group: w (win) x (fox) 
Chip Group: oi (coin) ow (cow) 
Biff Group- bl (blood), gl (gloop) 
 

 

 

Forest school 
All children will be doing Forest School this 

week. We will be having a fire.  
 

PE 
Please ensure your child 

has an indroor and 
outdoor kit in school.  
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